P.O. Box 59

Neutral Bay Junction

N.S.W. 2089

19 August 1998.

To all club members,

Here is the latest information on The 20th Year of the National GPA Swim-In at Corowa N.S.W. from Tuesday 9th March to Sunday 14th March 1999. Please don’t confuse this traditional event with ‘Corowa 99, A Militaria Occasion’. It would be appreciated if this information could be printed in your newsletter to inform all your members. 

Roger Ross has been busy contacting GPA owners and would like any further information on amphibious vehicle owners in your state. Roger would like this event to set a World Record for the greatest number of privately owned GPA’s ever assembled since WW2. A programme of activities has been organised with further suggestions welcomed by your members.

For further information and updates please contact:

Jan Thompson on [02] 99696151 [home] or 0412 078096 [mobile]

Address: P.O. Box 59


   Neutral Bay Junction N.S.W. 2089.
Maureen Bell on [02] 45763515.

Roger Ross on [03] 51566384.

We hope to see as many people and military vehicles of all types at Corowa in March 1999.

Jan Thompson and Maureen Bell

